

Mark Your Calendar

4.12

Monthly Meeting

4.19

WVMTA Board Meeting

4.20

Newsletter Submission Deadline

4.23

Berkley-Pendell Competition

4.29

Berkley-Pendell Winner's Recital

5.10

Final Monthly Meeting

Our Next Monthly Meeting April 12, 2017

April's program will be on Frederic Mompou by Janice Raszak, chair of piano department at Harper College. Discussion on impressionistic miniatures will be presented.

Our final meeting of the year will be on May 10th.



Meeting Minutes | March

Meeting opened 9:35 am by President Christy Nielsen.

Minutes from February's meeting were read and approved as read.

Treasurer's Report was given by Marilyn Parolini. Opening balance is \$1100.43. Expenses \$437.78, closing balance \$667.65. Marilyn also gave an update on membership activities.

Hope has AIM Certificates and distributed them to AIM teachers present.

Reminder, Pendell registration deadline is March 27, 2017.

The next Board meeting will be in April. We will discuss officers, the new directory, recital, master classes and other issues and rules as brought to the meeting.

Nancy Sen reported the Keyboard Day at Aurora University was very worthwhile. A 2018 event is already being planned, and it was suggested more time be allowed the master class participants. Rose Marie Wood announced it will be likely expanded from 4 hours to 6 hours.

April's program will be on Frederic Mompou by Janice Raszak, chair of piano department at Harper College. Discussion on impressionistic miniatures will be presented.

Patricia Arzaga moved to close meeting at 10 am, seconded by Dorothy McCormack.

The program immediately following was on George Gershwin presented by Mark Edwards. Patricia Arzaga added there is a Gershwin Concert scheduled by the DuPage Symphony Orchestra in March 19 at Wentz Hall, North Central College, Naperville.

Respectfully submitted,

Hope Grote

